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Program attendance by type 2025 vs 2024

Children’s librarian, Dustin Nordt, shares library programming information at the
Farmers Branch Fire Department Open House & Safety Fair on Sept. 27th.



UPDATES!

MONTHLY SNAPSHOTS

COMING SOON!
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On September 16th, Emergency Management
Coordinator Luke Parten, Officer Michael Britton,

and Fire Inspector Wendy Kimpton teach the
public about preparing for emergencies! 

Sunday Paint-Along (instructor led)
adult program on 10/12 at 2pm!
Trick-or-Treat at Boo-ville at the
Historical Park on 10/16. The library
will be there with treats! 
All morning Storytimes from 10/21-11/4
will be held outside in the pickleball
court area. 
Special election early voting in the Hub
starts 10/20 and runs through 10/31.
Election day 11/4. 
Understanding your Medicare Options
program will take place on 11/1 at
10:30am. 

On September 27 , attendees of the Sticky Fingers
cooking class learned how to cook recipes after

enjoying a read aloud of the book Waiting For the
Biblioburro!

th

On 9/17, our Toddler Storytime had 45
participants! These high numbers are a
reflection of the overall success of
preschool programming. Over the past
year, preschool programming has
averaged 36 participants per program!
 Rachel Asselta, Library Associate and
Innovation Zone programming lead,
was featured on the University of North
Texas’ Spark Makerspace podcast
MINDSPARK. You can listen to the full
interview here:
https://creators.spotify.com/pod/profile/
unt-spark-makerspace/


